
 
 
 

23 August 2019 
 

 
 
 

Mr J Threlfall 
Economic Regulation Authority 
Level 4, 469 Wellington Street 
PERTH WA 6000 

 
By email: Public.Submissions@erawa.com.au 

 

 
Dear Sir, 

 
The Pilbara Infrastructure Pty Ltd – Proposed Segregation Arrangements 

 
We refer to the invitation by the Economic Regulation Authority (the Authority) for public 
submissions on the proposed revised Segregation Arrangements for The Pilbara 
Infrastructure Pty Ltd (TPI). 

We act for Roy Hill Infrastructure Pty Ltd and its related entities (Roy Hill) in this matter. 

Roy Hill has no objection to the proposed Segregation Arrangements for TPI, as they are 
consistent with Roy Hill’s existing Segregation Arrangements. 

 

 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
 
Andrew Barclay, Principal 
Andrew Barclay & Associates 
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